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P.O. Box 129
Higdon, AL 35979
256-597-2368



Beginning on Monday, August 12th, we will no longer accept phone calls to inform us if your child is going to be a bus rider or a car rider. You will need to send a letter to school with them each time that there is going to be a change in the procedure of how your child will get home. The child will need to present this letter to their homeroom teacher first thing that morning and they will get it to me, the principal, and I will sign off on it. This is a safety concern because anyone could call up here pretending to be the parent/guardian and without written consent we would be liable for the student. So, if this is the method that you have been using to inform your child of how they will be dismissing school in the afternoons, this method will no longer be accepted. I know this may create a hassle for you, the parent, but this is something that must take place for the safety of our children. So, please just spend a few minutes pre-planning for the school day and this problem can be eliminated. (If your child is always a bus rider then there is no need to send a letter or if your child is always a car rider there is no need to send a letter).

[bookmark: _GoBack]Also, Please DO NOT drop your child off before 7:15 a.m.  CST.  Our doors will not be open until that time.  Teachers do not arrive until 7:15 for morning duty.

Thank you 

Dustin Roden, Principal
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